MEWA's Holiday Newsletter

December 31st, 2024

Dear MEWA Members/PanArk homeowners,

Happy Holidays! Please see below for community updates.

Building: If you are planning on building in Pan Ark in 2025 and have not already
reached out to us about securing a water certificate, water tap, and curb stop,

please do so ASAP by emailing mewawater@gmail.com, so we can continue
planning our 2025 work.

Winter Reminders: Reminder to winterize/turn off your plumbing if you are
leaving for an extended period of time. MEWA is still selling Aqua-Flo freeze
protection devices (http./www.groupwd.com/wd-aquafio) for $1,800. Please
contact Brent or Brian if you're interested in purchasing one this winter. On a
similar note, if you have any issues with snow plowing, please contact Pan Ark
Metro District.

Augmentation Plan: The next status conference for the augmentation plan is
January 7th, 2025 (you can find more information
here: https://dwr.colorado.gov/services/water-administration/augmentation-plans).

Colorado Rural Water Association: The CRWA Source Water Protection
workshop is January 27th, 2025 at 5:00pm. (more information can be found
here: http.//www.crwa.net )

MEWA January Board Meeting Information:

If you would like to join MEWA's monthly board meeting, please see below
for zoom link (curious about MEWA events? Check out our calendar here:
https://www.mountelbertwater.org/calendar). A special thank you to the
community members who joined us in last month’s meeting, we appreciate
your involvement!

Topic: MEWA Board Meeting

Time: Jan 7, 2025 05:30 PM

Mountain Time

Link: https://us06web.zoom.us/j/82862266928?

pwd=Pnqb7RpxKyNGe T9MdomO4Nxy0OrfDh. 1

Meeting ID: 828 6226 6928

Passcode: Meet

Open Board Position: MEWA is actively looking for a community member
who is interested in joining the MEWA Board as Treasurer; a background in
billing, budgets, accounting is preferred. If you’re interested, please submit a
letter of interest providing any relevant experience via email at
mewawater@gmail.com.
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Community News: Lake County Community Planning & Development is
seeking members of the community to join one of our boards: Planning
Commission (https://www.lakecountyco.gov/311/Planning-Commission ), Board of
Adjustment (https://www.lakecountyco.gov/301/Board-of-Adjustment ) , and Board
of Review (https://www.lakecountyco.gov/302/Building-Board-of-Review). Please
note that applicants must reside in Lake County; however, a commitment to
actively participate with a vested interest in the community will be equally
considered. If you’re interested, please submit a letter of interest providing
any relevant experience. The application period will be open until all
positions have been filled. Please send letters of interest to Lake County
Community Planning & Development - Atten: Cece Williams or email

to cwilliams@lakecountyco.gov .

Happy New Year's Eve,

Your MEWA board
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